
 
 

Date: November 11, 2020 
 
To: Local Enforcement Agencies 
  
SB 1383 Short-Lived Climate Pollutants Regulations Approved by Office of Administrative 
Law 
 
On November 3, 2020, CalRecycle received a Notice of Approval of Regulatory Action 
from the Office of Administrative Law on SB 1383 Short-Lived Climate Pollutants 
regulations. SB 1383 grants CalRecycle the regulatory authority to achieve established 
targets to reduce statewide disposal of organic waste. These regulations are final and set 
to go into effect January 1, 2022. 
 
CalRecycle would like to thank the many stakeholders who submitted comments and 
engaged in the regulatory process. 
 
Rulemaking documents, including all responses to formal comments, will be posted to the 
CalRecycle website as soon as possible.  Recordings and PowerPoints from the model 
tools webinars will also be up once they are reviewed to ensure ADA compliance. For 
more information, please visit the Short-Lived Climate Pollutants webpage.  
 
This announcement is being sent on behalf of the Permitting and Assistance Branch, 
CalRecycle. 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.calrecycle.ca.gov%2FOrganics%2FSLCP%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLEAInfo%40CalRecycle.ca.gov%7Cfff6471a58334531736c08d8872e8d54%7Ca4c5f142282344b9a970816a20aaabee%7C0%7C0%7C637407981292282898%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=vBNADSoZP1Z4esCt8NZ4Obvq8vphwR5jVmiMzw8td9Q%3D&reserved=0



